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 The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) presents its 

compliments to the Permanent Missions accredited to the United Nations Office at 

Geneva and has the honour to refer to resolution 78/214 adopted by the General Assembly 

on 19 December 2023 (https://undocs.org/A/RES/78/214), entitled “Combating 

intolerance, negative stereotyping, stigmatization, discrimination, incitement to violence 

and violence against persons, based on religion or belief”, which requests “the Secretary-

General to submit to the General Assembly at its seventy-ninth session a report that 

includes information provided by the High Commissioner on steps taken by States to 

combat intolerance, negative stereotyping, stigmatization, discrimination, incitement to 

violence and violence against persons, based on religion or belief, as set forth in the 

present resolution”.  

 

Permanent Missions are kindly invited to forward contributions to this report to 

the OHCHR Registry at registry@ohchr.org (with copy to ohchr-minorities@un.org) by 

16 April 2024.  

 

The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 
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